
Friday Flyer – April 5, 2024 
News You Can UUse 

From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford 

- Worship This Week –  The Sacred and the Profane 
- Rev. Sue Gabrielson 
- Worship at 10:00 AM – April 7th  

• Church Activities This Week: 
o Saturday, Apr 6 @ 10:00 AM  - C. Frost Memorial Service  

         (wear bright colors) 
o Sunday, Apr 7 @ 10:00 AM  - Worship 
o Sunday, Apr 7 @ 3:00 PM  - Rev. Lori Ordination & Installation 
o Monday, Apr 8 @ 5:30 PM  - Ministry on Faith in Action (MoFA) 
o Tuesday, Apr 9 @ 2:300 PM  - Membership Committee 
o Wednesday, Apr 10 @ 5:30 PM - Trustees 
o Wednesday, Apr 10 @ 6:00 PM - Small Group Ministry (closed) 
o Thursday, Apr 11 @ 6:00 PM  - SBGM – Dining Out (Smoke) 
o Friday, Apr 12 @ 9:00 AM  - Coffee & Carbs (off site) 

 Unless indicated otherwise, these activities welcome all members and friends. 
Office Hours 

Minister, Rev. Lori Whittemore  By Appointment (email: revlori.uucsb@gmail.com) 
Administrator, Brian Dustin  Mon-Wed-Fri –8-11 AM 

Caring Needs – Please contact church office. 

Upcoming Events and Activities 

• Ordination and Installation – April 7 
Please join at 3:00 PM in our sanctuary as we celebrate Rev. Lori’s ordination and 
installation as minister of UUCSB.  Rev. Sue Gabrielson will lead this service.  A 
reception will follow in the Parish Hall. 

• Pizza and Game Night – April 20 
Please come join us for an evening of games and fun! We will start with a Chalice 
Lighting and then move into some fun board game play! I will bring a variety of games 
for all ages, but please feel free to bring your own favorite games and favorite snacks to 
share too! We’ll have pizza around 5, and then continue game playing!  Please RSVP to 
mcaminiti0124@gmail.com by Friday, April 19th at 5p and let me know how many slices 
of pizza you would like, so I will know how much pizza to order! (Please include any 
special dietary considerations too.) Donations to help offset the cost of food are 
welcome!  

• Share the Plate – April – UUCSB Discretionary Fund 
The discretionary fund provides limited assistance for those in our community with an 
immediate financial need. 

• Hannaford Cards 
Ellie L. will  be selling Hannaford Gift Cards in the Parish Hall on Sundays after church. 
If you buy your groceries with a Hannaford card, the church receives 5%. 
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